
(Updated 6/1/21) 

Communication to KW Church of Christ from Elders (4/5/21): 

Effective April 11, 2021, the Kingwood Church of Christ will modify our COVID health protocols for 
activities within the church building.  Beginning on that date, wearing masks or facial coverings during 
church services will be determined by the individual for themselves.  For Bible classes and other 
activities, the activity leader may determine for that event whether facial coverings are required.  
Wearing a mask or covering is still encouraged in crowded settings and each person is expected to 
exercise good judgment in protecting the health of themselves and others.  We also believe each person 
has an important role to play in assessing their own potential health exposures and the appropriate level 
of protection they require.  As always, if you feel ill for any reason, please stay home and join us online.   

Auditorium seating will return to 100% open seating. 

The Elders have prayed and deliberated on this course of action and believe this decision properly 
addresses the physical and spiritual well-being of the KWCOC congregation. As in all matters, we seek a 
unity of spirit and ask that each person be mindful of others and respectful of opinions which may differ 
from your own on this or other matters. 

In addition to the actions above, the KWCOC Eldership encourages those who are eligible to do so, to 
receive a COVID vaccination.  This added precaution will reduce the likelihood you or others in our family 
will contract this infection.  As with other health precautions, this is a personal decision, and we respect 
the choices of our members in this matter.   

If you have questions about the change in protocol, or want additional details, please contact one of the 
Administrative Elder Team or email at adminelders@kwcoc.org. 

Bless you, 

Kingwood Church of Christ Elders 

 

mailto:adminelders@kwcoc.org

